
From:  Arik hayrapetyan <hollywoodelounge@gmail.com>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 07:10:59 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood center project
 

Thank you so much

On Mon, Jun 1, 2020 at 6:47 PM Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Arik,

Yes, I confirmed receipt of your letter on May 28, 2020. Comments are typically uploaded within 5 business days, so you should
see your email and attachments under the Public Comments link no later than Thursday, June 4, 2020. 

Let me know if you have any other questions.

On Mon, Jun 1, 2020 at 1:42 PM Arik hayrapetyan <hollywoodelounge@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi, just confirming that my letter was received. I do not see it uploaded to the public comment section online. Thank you! - Arik

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674

               

mailto:Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org
mailto:hollywoodelounge@gmail.com
https://planning4la.org
https://www.google.com/maps/search/221+N.+Figueroa+St.,+Suite+1350+Los+Angeles,+CA+90012?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/221+N.+Figueroa+St.,+Suite+1350+Los+Angeles,+CA+90012?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.facebook.com/Planning4LA/
https://www.instagram.com/planning4la/
https://twitter.com/Planning4LA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChl2PmRhAzUf158o0vZjnHw/videos
https://www.linkedin.com/company/los-angeles-department-of-city-planning
http://bit.ly/DCPEmail

